
November 14, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Commission Members, 

Thank you for your ongoing interest in and support of San Pasqual Academy. It is greatly 
appreciated! 
 
The following are a few comments on your recommendations 

1. EDUCATION 

   In spite of the confusion with the SARC report, both SDCOE and JJC members verified that 
SPA classes are and have for several years, been A-G approved for both UC and CSU systems. 

2. PSYCHOTROPIC MEDICATION 

   We agree with JJC's interest in the use of Psychotropic Medication, and will work with the 
Commission to gather the necessary data for the next Inspection. We also agree that this request 
is "labor intensive" and would ask for guidance on how the other Inspection sites have met this 
request? 
 
3. EXPANSION OF YOUTH POPULATION  

   We thank the Commission for this recommendation and will work with those involved to 
expand the use of this program. 

4. ENRICHMENT ACTIVITIES 

   We support this recommendation and will continue to work with SDCOE and our partners to 
expand the enrichment activities. 

Thank you again, and please contact me with any question or concerns. 

Tim Farley 
New Alternatives, Inc. 
 


